Dear Parents/ Carer,

Bug club is an online resource that is used to support reading. Each child has their own reading account which they access with a username and password. It is very important that children are able to access this resource to read the Bug club books that have been allocated to them every week.

Please follow the details below to login in to your account and start reading your books.

1. Go to https://www.activelearnprimary.co.uk/

2. Enter your login details:

Username and password: have been already sent out to you

School ID: 3h7h

- 3. On the home page, go to My Stuff, and select a book to read
- 4. The book opens up click on **Read Book**
- 5. Ask your child to read the book (pressing the next arrow to turn over the page).
- 6. On some pages, you will see a picture of a green bug:



Click on this icon and answer the question. If your child answers the question correctly, the bug's eyes will close.

- 7. Logout when you have finished.
- 8. Collect rewards by reading all the books in your account.

Remember:

- You do not have to read all the books at once. These are your books for the half term (so you can read one each week)
- Click on 'Parent's Help' for more information.
- Teachers will be monitoring the children's progress (we will know how many books they have read, how long they have spent reading and how well they have answered the questions).
- This is all useful information and we will be sharing it with the children. Please support your child by ensuring you are encouraging them to read their Bug Club books.

If you have any further questions, please speak your child's class teacher.









